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Comments: I would strongly urge you to not permit Pembina nor any other pipeline to desecrate public land.

Please research the horrible safety records these pipelines have by way of leaks and explosions as well as the

environmental damage of their instillation and the crossing of waterways. Also, please not that these corporations

most often bear no responsibility for clean-up and decomission. LNG pipelines are extremely short-lived as the

wells are exploited and fail to produce within years. Thank you.


